
 
 
 
 
        February 27, 2008 
 
Rae McQuade, Executive Director 
North American Energy Standards Board 
1301 Fannin Street, Suite 2350 
Houston, TX  77002 
 

   Re: Proposed NAESB eTariff Standards 
 

Dear Ms. McQuade: 
 
The New York Independent System Operator, Midwest ISO, California ISO, Southwest 
Power Pool, and PJM Interconnection (collectively the ISO Group), is submitting these 
joint comments in response to the proposed standards and implementation guide1 adopted 
by the NAESB eTariff subcommittee on January 25, 2008.  At this meeting, the WGQ 
subcommittee co-chair stated that he would provide a summary of comments received 
and pending issues to the Executive Committee prior to its vote on February 29, 2008. 
 
The ISO Group appreciates the opportunity to provide the Executive Committee with its 
concerns regarding proposed standards. In addition, we want to acknowledge the tireless 
work undertaken by a number of eTariff subcommittee members to develop consensus 
standards among a variety of interests. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the number shown below.  
Thank you. 
 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

      John C. Cutting 
      Regulatory Affairs Senior Specialist 
      (518) 356-7521 

 
 
 
cc: Michelle VanGordon, Midwest ISO 

Ean O’Neill, California ISO 
Charles Yeung, Southwest Power Pool 
Steven Pincus, PJM Interconnection 

                                                 
1 2007 WGQ Annual Plan Item No. 8 and 2007 WEQ Annual Plan Item No. 5: Develop business 

practices as needed to support the eTariff program including submittal of tariffs and metadata. (Docket No. 
RM01-5-000) 
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